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Dustin Fratto

From: Kris Nicholl

Sent: Thursday, January 30, 2020 10:37 AM

To: Dustin Fratto

Subject: Fwd: Bulk Waste Pickup

 

Please include in packet. 

  

From: noreply@sandy.utah.gov <noreply@sandy.utah.gov> 

Sent: Saturday, January 25, 2020 11:03:10 AM 

To: Kris Nicholl <knicholl@sandy.utah.gov> 

Subject: Bulk Waste Pickup  

  

Message submitted from the <Sandy City, UT> website. 

 

Site Visitor Name: Deena  

Site Visitor Email:  

 

If what I heard is correct I am very disappointed in the the mayor and his proposal to end the twice yearly bulk pickup 

program and change to a dumpster program. If citizens are not encouraged to clean out their homes and property of 

unwanted items, our beautiful Sandy will change forever. Knowing when there will be a pickup is very helpful in 

organizing projects. Getting your waste to a dumpster is not always easy, especially if you are a senior. And if the 

dumpster is already full it's twice as difficult. 

 

I may not always agree on how my tax money should be spent but I am firmly behind the bulk waste pickup program and 

how it benefits Sandy citizens. 


